                                                                                                                    July 12, 2000.

Ministry of the Environment

Environmental & Approvals Branch

2 St Clair Avenue West

Floor 12A

Toronto, Ontario

M4V 1C5

Dear Sirs:

Re: King’s Harbour Marine Park

        The Olde Village of Port Union

        Environmental Assessment/Review

In regards to the above captioned programme which is currently under an environmental review, this is to advise that I am both aware of and support this new and exciting amenity which has been and continues to be supported by all levels of government both Provincial and Federal. Additional support is provided by Mr Mel Lastman our Mayor, the Chairman of Waterfront Trust, Mr. David Crombie (a marvellous new amenity) and by Mr. Robert Fung, Chairman of the Toronto Waterfront Review Committee ( an exciting new development) and by Mr. Mike Harris, Premier of the Province ( a beautiful new waterfront to be shared by all) and more importantly by the nearly 3.5 million people of  the GTA including Markham and Pickering. 

The programme includes the new access points at Chesterton Shores on the east side, Coronation Drive to the new bridge across Highland Creek on the west side and the new grade separation (historical access point) at the end of Port Union Road large enough to permit emergency vehicles (fire truck and ambulances) access to the site in the middle. This project, described in simple terms, is a commercialized marine form of the Black Creek Pioneer Village on the same scale as Bluffers Park all done in period architecture from 1760 to 1860. More importantly it includes the two berms enclosing the King’s Harbour Bay large enough for 600 slips and the re-opening of the olde Adams Creek that will flow into King’s Harbour Bay.

Thank you.

Yours truly,

____________________________________

____________________________________

Name

